
From: Thomas, Rene
Sent: 1/7/2011 3:24:59 PM

Buchsbaum, Craig (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CMB3); 
'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Kim, 
Ann (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=AHK4); 
'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov' (tas@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rsk@cpuc.ca.gov' (rsk@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'kvc@cpuc.ca.gov' (kvc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ner@cpuc.ca.gov' (ner@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Draft Resolution W-4867, Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Attached "Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Proposed Resolution 

W-4867 To Make Rates Subject to Refund to Reflect New Tax Law" in pdf 
format.

Rene Thomas, on behalf of
Jane Yura, Vice President-Regulation and Rates
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

If you have any difficulty opening the attachment(s), please notify Rene Thomas, 
tel (415) 972-5111, fax (415) 973-0516, RAT9@pge.com

NOTE: The recipient portion of this e-mail may not reflect all the addressees 

who are being served. The service list has been split into 20-addressee groups, 
to avoid rejection by CPUC and other e-mail servers.

Please note that the PG&E law department does not maintain the official service 

list for Draft Resolution W-4867.

SB GT&S 0027096

mailto:zaf@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mpl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:tas@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rsk@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kvc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:ner@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:RAT9@pge.com

